30 March 2005

Mr John Carter
Committee Secretary
Senate Employment, Workplace Relations and Education Committee
Department of the Senate
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600
Australia

Dear Mr Carter,

Re: Inquiry into Workplace Bargaining

Attached please find the submission of the ACTU to the inquiry into the inquiry into Workplace Bargaining.

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this submission at email: cbowtell@actu.asn.au or telephone: 03 9664 7348.

Yours sincerely,

Cath Bowtell Industrial Officer